
John V. Caro and Charles B. Powers receive checks for money-saving ideas
suggested to UCSD

November 29, 1973

John V. Caro, left, of San Carlos, and Charles B. Powers, right, of La Jolla, show off checks they received for
money-saving ideas they suggested to the University of California, San Diego. Bernard Sisco, vice chancellor
of administration, presented the awards, given annually to several UCSD employees as part of the Employee
Awards Through Ideas program. Caro, an electronics technician, received the top award for the development of
a combination slide projector and pointer operated by remote control. Powers, an associate architect, was the
second winner for a proposal which saves money on the water systems of campus construction projects. A third
award was also given to Sally O'Donovan, a former UCSD employee, whose suggestion reduced operating costs
of copy machines.
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